
Our History, Our Stories
As part of our Christchurch 50th Celebrations in 2025, we would love to hear, and share, the 

stories of our graduates. We want to record the memories – the funny, the sad, the transformative 
– and hear about your journey since your time at BCNZ or Laidlaw College. How has God used you 

to serve him in the communities he has placed you – be it ever so humble or extraordinary?

We hope to create a collection that will be accessible online. By filling out this form you are 
indicating that you are giving permission for us to use your stories – and for that, we thank you. 

We may contact you to find out more!

Please answer the questions below, and feel free to attach more pages if needed.

 
THE FACTS

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________________

Contact Phone Number: _______________________________________________________________________

Maiden name when studying (if applicable): _____________________________________________________

What course/programme did you study: ________________________________________________________

What campus(es) did you study at: _ ____________________________________________________________



LET’S HEAR YOUR STORY

What are some of your memories from your time at BCNZ or Laidlaw College in Christchurch?  
Can be anything, or multiple things, from the teaching, lecturers, community life, or any formative 
experiences you had.
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

How did your time at College equip, change, or shape you?

______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

What did you go on to do after your study?	

______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

What are you currently doing?

______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

As you reflect on your journey thus far, what are you grateful to God for?

______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

Please send your response by post to: 

Laidlaw College,  
Private Bag 93104,  
Henderson, Auckland 0650  
 
or by email to: alumni@laidlaw.ac.nz 
 
Please include:

• Any significant photos that might connect to 		
   some of your stories above 
• A current photo of yourself

ANY QUESTIONS? Please contact: 

	

	 Jenny Mackie
	 Alumni Coordinator
	 0800 999 777 ext. 806


